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To Whom It My Concern:

Chris Olson was a Marketing/Management student at Kirkwood Community College. I have been his advisor, as well as, professor for many of his college marketing classes

 I was his college internship work experience coordinator. Chris, was tops, on the job, as well. His written evaluations were excellent. He was also an active member of our local Marketing Club, and a national member of Collegiate DECA. While involved in DECA he received lots of awards and was a state finalist and a national participant, and competed in Atlanta, Georgia, representing Kirkwood Community College.   
He would be excellent candidate for any college scholarship. His perseverance, adjustability, and creativity have been proven through all of his involvements. He will succeed in any business career.
Besides being a very good student, Chris is very responsible, mature, and has the ability to adjust, he proved that in the classroom, and professional student organizations he participated in.
I would highly recommend Chris Olson. There are very few students in my 27 years at Kirkwood that I will never forget, and Chris is one of them.
Sincerely,

Mark Abel

Professor, Marketing/Management
Kirkwood Community College

(319) 398-5440 or mabel@kirkwood.edu
